
Friday, October 9, 2020

Lapwai School District
Superintendent’s Weekly Update

Celebrations & Pictures of Wildcat Scholars & 

the Dedicated Staff Who Serve Them



Thank you Mrs. Hewett, Mrs. Beckman, and

Mrs. Stamper for participating in the Idaho

Lottery Scratch for Schools event and earning

Lapwai Elementary $176.



6th Grade
Socially Distant
Fire Drill Practice

Thank You Mrs. Kinnick!



Happy Birthday, Lori! Your Team Appreciates You!



David Aiken and Alicia Wheeler from the Nez Perce Tribe Education Department invite your participation

in a districtwide Native Culture and Language Team. This volunteer opportunity is open to all para-

educators and teachers. Objectives of the team include:

Providing leadership for culture and language

Engaging the community with culture and language

Infusing culture and language in curriculum and instruction

The time commitment is approximately two hours per month. Please do not hesitate to contact us with

questions.

To indicate your interest, please contact David and Alicia:

daiken@lapwai.org (208) 843-2622

aliciaw@nezperce.org (208) 621-4703

1st Meeting 
October 22nd

3:45-4:45 – District Office



Teacher of the Month

lcvalley.dailyfly.com

https://lcvalley.dailyfly.com/Our-Community/Teacher-of-the-Month
https://lcvalley.dailyfly.com/Our-Community/Teacher-of-the-Month



